
Hurry and get
your physical
today!!!!!

​In South Carolina, student-athletes are required to obtain a new athletic
physical each year to ensure their health and safety during sports
participation. According to the South Carolina High School League (SCHSL),
pre-participation physicals are valid from April 1 through the end of the
academic year. Therefore, physicals must be dated after April 1 to be valid
for the upcoming athletic year.​

APRIL 1ST CURRENT YEAR APRIL 1ST NEXT YEAR

SCAN ME FOR
A BLANK COPY

all athletes who wish to train must have an updated
physical, no exceptions!!!!!!!! see front desk or ad for
paper copy


